
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Thurs 7th Dec Rhino & Jaguar Christmas Performances 

1.30pm -3pm/5.30pm -6pm 
Fri 15th Dec Christmas Lunch 

Mon 11th Dec Christmas Carol Concert for selected KS2 
singers   6pm – 6.45pm at the Church 

Tues 19th Dec Christmas Carol Service – Church 9.30am 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Tues 12th Dec Panda & Tiger Christmas Performances 
1.30pm -3pm/5.30pm -6pm 

Wed 20th Dec End of Autumn Term 2023 

Thurs 14th Dec Theatre Severn Pantomime 2pm - 5pm Mon 8th Jan Start of Spring Term 2024 

    

    

    

   UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Sat 2nd Dec Christmas Fayre – Village Hall Wed 7th Feb Valentine Disco – 6pm 

Mon 18th Dec Elf Night 5pm – 7.30pm (To be confirmed)  The Myddle Muddle (March) 

(To be confirmed) Family Quiz Night (January) Sun 31st March Easter Trail & Church Event 

  (To be confirmed) Bingo Night (April) 

 

       THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

More Sporting Achievements: 
 

Following on from the recent success of our Year 
3 and 4 children in Dodgeball, a team from Year 5 
and 6 also took part in a Dodgeball tournament 
last week. 
 

After winning all of their group games and their 
semi-final, they defeated Ruyton XI Towns in the 
final. This meant our squad of eight pupils 
finished 1st overall, earning them the title of 
DODGEBALL CHAMPIONS! Along with this 
accolade, the team also qualify for the next round 
of competitions and we look forward to report on 
their future successes.  

 

Congratulations to everyone involved! 
 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre 
 

Tomorrow, Saturday 2nd December, is the 
Christmas Fayre organised by the PTA. It’s starts 
from 2pm, so please coming along and get into 
the festive mood. More details on the poster 
below. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Finley 

Panda Class Reception: Emily 

Tiger Class Year 1: Sonny Year 2: Anya 

Rhino Class Year 3: Poppy Year 4: Sebastian 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Blake Year 6: Ben 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 
 

A Found Farewell to Mrs Smith  
 

We are really sad to have to let you know that Rachel 
Smith, our wonderful administrator, has got a new job! 
As you all know, she is absolutely fantastic in the office 
and throughout the whole school , which is why she has 
been snapped up as an Office Manager in a much larger 
school.  Rachel will be leaving us at the end of this term 
after four years with us here at Myddle. Rachel has gone 
over and above during her time here, always helping with 
extra-curricular events, as well as managing a busy school 
office and keeping all of us staff on track. She offers 
endless support and advice to many of you and your 
children and will leave a big hole in our school 
community. However, I know that as well as feeling sad, 
you will want to join us to wish her all the best with her 
new job.   

Mrs Williams 
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